
Zoom License Availability for Troops and Service Units 

Zoom licenses are now available through our council so that troops/service units can continue (or begin) 
meeting virtually this fall. Girls, leaders, and service unit volunteers can stay in touch, continue building 
skills/friendships, and have fun no matter where we are. 

Troops can purchase a troop Zoom license from Gulfcoast council at the GSUSA discounted annual rate of 
$36. Service units can secure a service unit Zoom license, at no cost to the service unit. To purchase/secure a 
license, click the Register Now button below. The license is only available to registered Girl Scout volunteers 
with a valid 2021 membership and approved role. 

REGISTER NOW 

After purchase is completed, Zoom licenses are assigned by email. Emails must be unique and should not be 
affiliated with any other Zoom accounts. The distribution of licenses to troop leaders or service unit designee 
will occur weekly on Tuesdays after purchase and volunteer eligibility is completed. Registrant will receive an 
email from Zoom with a link for activation to completed within 24 hours. 

Any person using the GSUSA Zoom License will be deemed to have accepted the GSUSA Zoom End User 
Agreement and follow the Virtual Meeting Safety Activity Checkpoints. Assigned license users are never 
allowed to share the license. NOTE: GSUSA and its third-party vendors shall have the right to suspend your 
access to Zoom at any time without liability if your GSUSA ZOOM LICENSE is used for unauthorized purposes 
or is shared with anyone other than authorized administrators. 

IMPORTANT USER INFORMATION 
GSUSA Zoom Licenses may only be used by service unit volunteers and troop leaders for approved Girl 
Scout activities related to their role to: 

• Host Girl Scout troop meetings and Girl Scout troop activities such as investiture/bridging ceremonies.
• Host service unit team/planning committee/leader meetings.
• Host approved service unit or troop events.

The annual Zoom license fee is non-returnable and non-refundable. Licenses can be transferred to a different 
troop leader email upon request by contacting customercare@gsgcf.org. 

https://girlscoutsofgulfcoastflorida.wufoo.com/forms/z11e2fbo1qfrfea/
https://www.girlscouts.org/en/help/help/zoom-license-user-agreement.html
https://www.girlscouts.org/en/help/help/zoom-license-user-agreement.html
https://www.gsgcf.org/content/dam/girlscouts-gsgcf/GSGCF%20Forms%20and%20Documents/Safety%20Activity%20Checkpoints%20for%20Virtual%20Meetings.pdf
mailto:customercare@gsgcf.org

